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1st	Place—The	Hitmen	

	
2nd	Place—Vino	To	Win-o	



	
3rd	Place—Wanna	Piece	of	Us	
	
The	Boccivolo	Tournament	was	great	fun	and	everyone	who	participated	enjoyed	playing	in	this	Saturday	
only	tournament.		Congratulations	goes	to	1st	place	winners,	The	Hitmen,	Captain	Jim	Goss,	Bonnie	Barrett,	
Sylvia	Carroll,	Bob	Iacopi,	Gail	Leslie,	David	Rollo	and	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre.	
2nd	place	winner	is	Vino	To	Win-o,	Captain	Evonne	Cook,	Sandi	DeTata,	Bob	Lapidus,	Susan	Pastorini,	Laura	
Lee	Pixton,	Fran	Schumaker,	Shel	Schumaker	and	Yves	Toussaint.	
3rd	place	winner	is	Wanna	Piece	of	Us,	Captain	Barbara	Orlando,	Robert	Bianchi,	Carm	Citrigno,	Carm	Grande,	
Luke	Levers,	Linda	McCarley	and	Pat	Smith.	
	
Barbara	Orlando,	the	Tournament	Coordinator	would	like	to	thank	everyone	for	making	this	a	truly	fun	event.		
We	sincerely	hope	everyone	had	a	good	time.		Also,	a	big	thank	you	to	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre,	for	all	your	
help	with	team	selection	and	team	names.		Thank	you	also,	to	all	participating	players,	Captains	and	to	the	
volunteer	referees,	Kerry	Besmehn,	Lo	Rube,	Deni	Zeri,	Jim	Stonehouse,	Krissy	Whatley,	Pat	Luebcke,	Tony	
Orlando,	Claudia	Bullington,	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre	and	Paul	Andersen.	
	
Following	the	Championship	game,	players,	Captains,	referees	and	spouses	enjoyed	a	potluck	luncheon	at	
Vineyard	Center.		Thank	you	to	Gerri	McCoid,	Gail	Leslie,	Chuck	Langenstein	and	Tony	Orlando	for	organizing,	
decorating,	and	setting	up	the	room.		The	room	was	perfect	and	so	much	food,	so	no	one	went	away	hungry.	
	
	Sign	up	for	the	Fall	Round	Robin	begins	at	8	a.m.	on	Monday,	August	5th.		Remember	sign-ups	are	on	a	first	
come	basis.		Tournament	Coordinator	for	the	Fall	RR	is	Paul	Andersen.		Questions,	contact	Paul	at	530-613-
2206	or	email	at	pandersen1953@yahoo.com.	
	
Save	the	Dates:	
The	Village	Challenge	is	a	one-day	event	held	this	year	on	Saturday,	September	7th	from	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		
Each	Village	is	represented	by	one	team	and	competes	with	other	Villages	though	out	the	day.	Fierce	
competition	by	all	the	Villages,	with	one	being	triumphant	over	the	others.		If	you	would	like	to	be	a	Captain	
for	your	Village	team,	contact	Marion	Logie,	at	logiem@sbcglobal.com.	
		
Tip	from	the	courts:		Make	sure	you	thank	your	referee	for	their	time.		It’s	appreciated!!!	


